
 

 

McKinney Chapter # 63 Sons of the American Revolution 

Minutes of the Meeting of March 17, 2018 

 

Meeting held at Market Street shopping center at 6100 Eldorado in McKinney, and was 

called to Order by FPG and Chapter President, Nathan E. White, at 9 AM.  

The Chapter received the Treasurer's report.   

The program speakers were Nathan White and John Greer who discussed ways they had 

honored veterans. 

New member Louie Juarez was sworn in and presented with membership certificate and  

lapel rosette. 

There were about 20 members and guests present. 

Next meeting TBD. 

Meeting closed about 10:00 AM. 

 

 


